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LOT 99 FINDS ITS NEW HOMEOWNERS

Congratulations to the Prewitt family
of Dallas, on the purchase of Lot 99
this week! We’re excited to welcome
you to the Beacon Hill community. As a
reminder, new and current residents
can register on the POA website to
access community updates and
important resources. 

LAKE LIFE
MILESTONES

NFL SUNDAY
TICKET RETURNS 

POA ANNUAL
MEETING 8/28

We’re  celebrating 3 Lot
Closing Anniversaries
this month!

The Smith Family
Lot 14 (2018)

The Stempak Family
Lot 60 (2019)

The Hyman Family
Lot 13 (2023)

Each anniversary is a
wonderful reminder of
how our community
continues to grow.

This important meeting
will be held on August
28, 2025, at 10:00 a.m.
via Zoom. To join, use
Meeting ID: 214-823-
6600 (no password
required). All homesite
owners & residents are
strongly encouraged to
attend. For assistance,
please contact Joe.

The NFL Sunday Ticket
package has been
renewed for the 2025
season! All four TVs at
the Aquatic Center will
feature different games
every week, so you
won’t miss a play. The
season kicks off
Thursday, September 4,
with Dallas taking on
the Eagles.
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